
HUNTINGDONSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 

CABINET 

 

 
THURSDAY, 28 JUNE 2007 

 
 

DECISION SHEET 
 
PRESENT: 
 

I C Bates, P L E Bucknell, A Hansard, C R Hyams, Mrs D C Reynolds, T V Rogers and 
L M Simpson 

 

ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 

1  MEDIUM TERM PLAN - REQUESTS FOR THE RELEASE 
OF FUNDS   

 

   

 Agreed to release the relevant funding from the Medium 
Term Plan for the delivery of a choice-based lettings 
scheme, the installation of multi-functional devices and 
network software as part of the transfer of all printing and 
postal arrangements to Eastfield House and the 
replacement of existing folder and envelope inserting 
equipment used in the printing department. 

S Couper 
388103 

   

2  LAND AT HARRISON WAY, ST IVES    

   

 Noted the current position regarding the guided bus way 
project, approved the commencement of negotiations for 
the sale of land at Harrison Way, St. Ives and authorised 
the Director of Central Services, after consultation with the 
Executive Councillors for Resources and Policy and for 
Finance, to approve terms for the sale of land at Harrison 
Way, St. Ives. 

K Phillips 
388260 

   

3  HIGH DEPENDENCY TOILETS    

   

 Agreed to approach Papworth Trust for their advice on the 
need for high dependency facilities for people whose 
disabilities were so severe as to prevent them from using 
conventional toilets designed for the disabled and in 
particular on the possibility of extending the availability of 
facilities at Saxongate, Huntingdon for these people. 

J Collen 
388220 

   

4  HEADQUARTERS & OTHER ACCOMMODATION    

   

  
Agreed to defer work on the construction of Building A and 
authorised the Chief Executive, after consultation with the 
Leader of the Council, to approve a scheme for residential 
use for this part of the site; agreed that Castle Hill House be 
retained at least until the development options have been 

J Collen 
388220 



ITEM NO. SUBJECT CONTACT OFFICER 
 

confirmed and authorised the Chief Executive to exercise 
the waiver in the Development Agreement for that purpose; 
authorised the Chief Executive, after consultation with the 
Leader of the Council, to sign a variation to the 
Development Agreement to enable the options detailed in 
the report to be fully evaluated; and noted the expected 
additional cost in future years along with the requirement for 
these to be reflected in the forthcoming review of the 
Medium Term Plan. 

   

 


